
 
 

 

 

 

 

Y4 GOSPEL ASSEMBLY 
On Tuesday afternoon, the Year 4 
children filled us with festive cheer 
as they performed their Christmas 
gospel concert.  Throughout the 
Autumn term, the children have 
worked hard at developing their 
singing skills, led by Mel, our 
fabulous gospel teacher. 

The children began with 'Baby 
Shark' to warm up their voices, 
much to the joy of their audience.  
Following on from this they sang a 
number of songs, which culminated 
with some seasonal favourites, 
leaving the audience filled with a 
warm glow. 
Mr Singleton:  I couldn't have 
been any prouder of the children.  
They lit up the room with their 

amazing voices.  I looked around at 
one point and could see that there 
was a smile on every single 
person's face.  Well done Year 4!  
Scarlett: I really enjoyed 
performing in the concert, 
especially singing my solo. 

 

 

 

 

 

Y3 KEYBOARD ASSEMBLY 
On Thursday morning, Year 3 
amazed everybody when they 
performed all of the skills they have 
learnt in their weekly keyboard 
lessons in the keyboard assembly. 
They shone like superstars during 
the assembly in front of friends and 
family, as well as they rest of 
Newchurch. Miss Brinksman and 

Miss Ingham are so proud of how 
hard each child has worked in the 
lead up to the assembly.  
Joseph: I found it so fun and I felt 
really happy. 
Phoebe S: I found it tricky playing 
in front of so many people but it 
was very exciting.  
Rowan: I really enjoyed playing in 
front of everybody and my 
favourite song was the banana 

song. 
Beth: I was nervous and excited. 
My favourite song was how far I'll 
go. 
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14th December 2018 

WELL DONE CORNER 
Well done to Heidi Y4, who has 

been scouted to play for Bolton 
Wanderer’s U9’s girls’ team.  She 
has been taking part in games 
and tournaments for the last few 
month. 

http://www.newchurchprimary.co.uk/


Have a lovely weekend 
Mrs Lawrenson 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

READING LADDER  
w/e 14th December 2018 

   

 Y5   100% + 

 Y4   85% - 

 Y2   77% - 

 REC   74% - 

 Y3   70% - 

 Y6   69% - 

 Y1   43% - 

   

Attendance w/e 7th December 2018 
Our whole target is 97.5% 

 

 
REC   

99.2% 
 

 Y4   94%  

 Y6   93.3%  

 Y5   93%  

 Y1   84.1%  

 
Please remember to telephone school if your child is 

unwell so that such absences can be recorded as 
unauthorised. If permission is not given for a holiday or 
we are not informed of the reason for an absence, it will 

have to be recorded as unauthorised.  Thank you. 

SCHOOL DIARY DATES 

19.12.18 KS2 production 1.30pm 

19.12.18 KS2 production 7pm 

20.12.18 Christmas dinner and jumper day 

21.12.18 School closes at normal time 

3.1.19 School re-opens 

11.2.19 Young Voices 

7.2.19 
Valentine’s Disco (date 

changed) 

11.3.19 PAN performance 

8.4.19 Easter Bingo 

23.5.19 Summer Disco 

28.6.19 PTA BBQ 

4.7.19 Y6 Play CHS 

12.7.19 Y6 Prom (arranged by parents) 

To help with family financial planning, please be 
aware, pupils in Year 5 will be going to Kingswood in 

October and Y4 will be going to Beeston in July. 

Y2 and Y3 
99.3% 

 


